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From: IR1C 
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 7:23 AM 
To: IRRC 
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message 2i2 NOV ~6 I t & 02 

From: ContactForm@state.pa,us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 10:59 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Kathleen 

Last Name: Drabic 

Company: 

Email: starfire50@msn.com 

Subject: IRRC #2976, changes to Chapter4 education regulations 

Message: 
While I agree that our educational system needs some serious changes, since teachers are coerced into passing 
students who have not mastered the subject material, I am really angry that the IRRC is trying to make drastic 
changes to the Chapter 4 education regulations without any public or legislative hearings. I do not want the 
federal government, with its liberal—or should I say, immoral—leanings, to dictate what views the young people 
in our nation should have!! 


